
 
 

 
NOTICE OF TECHNICAL MEETING 

 
AAS Members are invited to the following event 

 
 

State Planning Policy 5.4 Guidelines 
 

 
Thursday April 9, 2015 - 5pm for a 5:15pm start  

226 Adelaide Terrace, Perth 
 

 
WAPC State Planning Policy 5.4 Implementation Guidelines were 
recently released and are available here:  
http://www.planning.wa.gov.au/publications/1182.asp  
 
Luke Zoontjens from SLR Consulting will be presenting a discussion 
of the major changes undertaken and future opportunities for the 
acoustical consulting industry.  
 
The presentation is intended for professionals in the field of 
environmental, architectural and transportation noise assessment, 
however all members are welcome. 

 
 
 

The event will be held at the offices of Wood & Grieve Engineers, at the Ground 
floor of 226 Adelaide Terrace, Perth. 

 
Numbers are strictly limited. Please RSVP to Xavier Sanchez-Roemmele 

from Wood & Grieve Engineers at xavier.s.roemmele@wge.com.au should you 
wish to attend.  

 
 
 

Do you have a topic to present or discuss or know someone interested?  
 

Forward your suggestions to wa-secretary@acoustics.asn.au    
 

http://www.planning.wa.gov.au/publications/1182.asp
mailto:xavier.s.roemmele@wge.com.au
mailto:wa-secretary@acoustics.asn.au

